
My Dear friends, 

I am so sorry to announce there will be NO Masses in Holy Cross or Our Lady of 
Perpetual Succour Churches this coming weekend 24-25 October 2020. 

This is due to me coming into contact with someone who has tested positive for 

COVID-19 and I therefore have to follow the Government Guidelines and self 

isolate for 10 days.  

I am truly so sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you and your families, 

but as I keep saying we need to lookout for one another and the guidelines are 
there to keep us all safe.   

I am not showing any of the signs of the symptoms of COVID-19, and with 
God’s grace and Our Blessed Lady’s protection I won’t! 

Please contact the office on 0115 9278403 if you have any queries.  

Stay blessed and safe 

Peace 

  

Fr John 

Parish Priest  

 


